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NOTIFICATION TO SCHOOL COMMUNITY OF A CONFIRMED CASE OF COVID-19 
 

January 28, 2021 

 

Dear Balmoral Hall School Community, 

 

We have been advised of a confirmed case of COVID-19 present in the school. Balmoral Hall 

School is following Public Health recommendations; upon learning of this information, we 

immediately closed off areas used by the infected person and proceeded with a deep cleaning and 

disinfection of the spaces involved. Public Health officials have determined that there are no close 

contacts at Balmoral Hall School. As Public Health does not believe you or your child(ren) are a 

close contact, nothing further is required of you at this time. 

 

Balmoral Hall School is not permitted to release the name of or any identifying information about 

a confirmed case of COVID-19 to members of the school, community, or media. 

 

We continue to work with Public Health and will provide more information as it becomes 

available. 

 

For more Public Health information about COVID-19, please visit 

https://manitoba.ca/covid19/updates/resources.html. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Joanne Kamins 

Head of School  

https://manitoba.ca/covid19/updates/resources.html
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MONITOR FOR THE FOLLOWING SYMPTOMS 
 

Column A (Any One Of) Column B (Two Or More Of) 

Fever/chills Runny nose 

Cough Muscle aches 

Sore throat/hoarse voice Fatigue 

Shortness of breath/difficulty breathing Pink eye (conjunctivitis) 

Loss of taste or smell Headache 

Vomiting or diarrhea for more than 24 hours Skin rash of unknown cause 

 Nausea or loss of appetite 

 Poor feeding (if an infant) 

 
For more public health information about COVID-19, please visit: 

https://manitoba.ca/covid19/updates/resources.html. 

 

https://manitoba.ca/covid19/updates/resources.html

